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Keith Hill

Minister for Housing

ODPM Bressenden Place

London 

January 9th 2004

Dear Keith,

Camden tenants reject ALMO and demand direct investment

I am writing to ask for an urgent meeting with yourself following the 77% vote by Camden Council tenants against setting up an ALMO.

Ministers have repeatedly said that they sincerely want to offer tenants ‘real choice’ and that you take our opinions seriously.

Throughout this campaign no one has been able to give a satisfactory answer to the simple question: if £283million of additional investment would be available to an ALMO why the government cannot give it to the council direct – if that is what tenants say they want.

We believe that council housing as a method of providing an essential public service generally works well. The major problem is years of under investment. 

We want you to put this right in Camden now by respecting the view of the overwhelming majority of Camden tenants by enabling the council to access the funds it needs to carry out the work tenants want.
Yours sincerely,
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Alan Walter
for Camden Defend Council Housing
Camden Defend Council Housing


c/o 42 Aborfield, Peckwater Est, London NW5 2UD


tel. 020 7419 4923


info@defendcouncilhousing.org.uk


www.defendcouncilhousing.org.uk











